
LETTER FROM PERTH AND KINROSS COUNCIL TO JOHN SWINNEY MSP

Sent: 08 July 2022 15:54

Dear Mr Swinney 

Approval was given in late 2021 for a £200,000 budget to complete the essential maintenance 
required to enable the Town Hall to reopen. Following a detailed assessment of the works required 
to upgrade the heating system work will commence Monday 11th July. 

The aim is to have this work completed by 31st Oct 2022, followed by a series of compliance and 
safety checks, the building will re-open in December. 

Your sincerely 

Fiona Robertson
Head of Culture & Communities Services


